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The Hindmarsh Hall

Not long now until we open.

Lower Hall reopening 21st June and the Upper Hall August 1st

Funding Update
A colossal £84,000 raised so far!

In April Hindmarsh Hall received two very gen-

Restoration and Renovation

Gone is the old uneven Upper Hall floor and in
its place is a beautiful even oak floor. However It
had to be quickly covered as scaffolding was
needed so that work could begin on the ceil- erous donations from the Community Founda-
tion and from Garfield Weston totalling

£25,000.

ing , lighting and electrical work.

This means that not only will the Upper Hall
open with a new floor new lighting and be newly decorated
but in the Autumn secondary glazing can be fitted.

If you haven't already purchased a copy there is a super

Recipe Book being sold at Alnmouth Gift Shop and all pro-

ceeds are going to the Hall .

Whilst the scaffolding is in place the decorators Trustees are very grateful for all donations .

will utilise it to paint the walls and ceilings.
Future Events

July August September 2021

Prod Stall
roguce >ta “Tin Shed Art Event”

Th hout Jul dA t the Prod Stall will
FOUSNOLE STy and AUBLSL ENE FIOCHLE Stall Wi On Sunday 8th August and Sunday 5th September local

be selling home baked cakes, scones, biscuits and . . ) . .
& artists , designers and crafters will be displaying and sell-

h fruit and tabl h Saturd
Ome grown Truit and vegetables each >aturday ing their work in Hindmarsh Hall from 10.00 a.m. until

commencing Saturday 3rd July and concluding Sat- 4.00 p.m

urday 28th August. The stall will be open from

11.00 a.m. —1.00 p.m.

NTC “The Importance of Being Earnest”

Alnmouth Retired Residents “Get together” On Saturday 17th September Northumberland Theatre

If you are a retired resident living in Alnmouth and Company will be performing this well loved classic “The Im-

want to meet up for a chat, or game of cards, or portance of Being Earnest”. Details to follow.

dominoes over a tea or coffee Hindmarsh Hall
Hindmarsh Hall Wedding Reception Venue

would love to see you in the newly refurbished

Upper Hall. If you or someone you know is planning a wedding then

This social event will run every Thursday afternoon please consider Hindmarsh Hall for the Reception.

from 2.00 p.m. until 3.30 p.m. beginning August
5th. Please tell your friends.

It has always been a super venue but now with all the
refurbishment work it would make the ideal place to

celebrate such a special occasion.



